
The Camelot 

Monthly Newsletter No. 133 
September Two 2022-2023 

Page One printed for circulation—other pages sent by email to all parents/carers 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Some Good News and Bad News to finish off the month 
 

Mr Robinson always likes the bad news first (if some good news is following!): 
 
The laptops for children pot has run dry! At this time, we will aim to support 
all Year 3 to Year 6 to have a working laptop for accessing online learning and 
homework but the issues with failing laptops is now a key challenge to the 
school. If your child’s existing laptop fails we can no longer replace it and we 
continue not to be able to provide additional chargers (we ask parents/carers 
to purchase these). 
 

and now the Good News!  
 

Camelot School have been given a charitable donation to support parents/
carers with the financial cost of uniform at this time. If your child is entitled to 
Pupil Premium support or No Recourse to Public Fund support; is in Year 2 to 
Year 6 then you may be able to receive this support. Every month, the school 
will present individual cases to the panel who will consider requests. If your 
application is successful, the school will arrange with our Uniform shop in 
Peckham to subsidy your uniform purchases. Please note, the panel will meet 
monthly so if your application is not successful in the first month it will be      
re-considered. To apply, please inform the school office or Miss Wilkinson. 
Please remember, the current plan is if we are successful with our bid for  
Winter CHAMPS 2022 that all Yr 3—6 children attending will be provided with 
a new school PE tracksuit to support with such costs at this time.  

Parents Evening—Autumn Term 2022 
Thank you to those parents/carers who met with their child’s class teacher and      

visited the classrooms. If you were unable to attend last week and would like to meet 
with your child’s teacher please speak to Miss Wilkinson and she will try and arrange 

for an alternative time. 
Please remember, Camelot School is a huge supporter of sharing the news that the 
Parent/Carer is the King or Queen (especially for encouraging and enjoying reading) 

and the class teachers are like members of your Royal Household!  

Women in Sport Week (& comment re Black History Month) 
We are pleased to inform you that October not only starts with a special Women in 
Sport week but there are lots of trips and events planned for the Camelot children 
across the month ahead. At Camelot School, we will join in national Black History   
celebrations across October but most importantly as Southwark’s Racial Literacy Hub 
we advocate for such celebrations of our diversity and context to be all year round. 





 

 

 

Heads up all parents/carers of Year 3 to Year 6 children* that  Camelot have 
bid for a full Winter CHAMPS provision for Monday 19th—Thursday 22nd       
December. The intention is also to provide all 100 children signing up to the 
full programme with a new school tracksuit to wear along with their CHAMPS 
t-shirt (please bear this in mind if you were planning to buy your growing 
child with a new tracksuit at this time).  
Please note signing up will happen before October half term for the limited 
number of places available. (* unfortunately on this occasion, Year 1 & 2       
pupils will only be offered places after Yr 3—6 sign up is complete). 

Evaluation of the Holiday Activities Food Programme 
Did you child attend CHAMPS Summer 2022. If so then you are invited to complete a short survey 
(5-10 minutes) about their experiences this summer, particularly regarding their mental           
wellbeing and household food security.  

The survey provider would like you to circulate the following survey link to all parents and     
carers whose children in their care are eligible for free school meals.  

https://forms.office.com/r/UU710UYjFP.          We will acknowledge parent/carer participation 
and ensure good data management practice.  The privacy statement is included in the survey.  

Parents/carers will be offered a £10 Love2Shop voucher as a thank you for partici-
pating.                 All information collected during will be anonymised.  

Personal information that is collected is solely for the purpose of research staff communicating 
with participants and providing them with their voucher.   

Ms Lossa Grant invites! 
Ms Lossa Grant may be working at Cobourg but she wanted to invite some Camelot competition  
entrants to come over to share their Camelot work with her Cobourg children. 

‘The Rise to the Challenge’ competition is open to all pupils and is designed to promote 

and stimulate our children’s curiosity about their local environment and the people who are 
part of it. Children who wish to take part will be required to research and find out about one 
person who lives in London (preferably in the local community) who demonstrates one of our 
school learning behaviours—Aspiration, Courage, Dedication, Integrity or Resilience.  
To enter, please help your child create a poster about their chosen person. Their posters should 
include information about their chosen person and a short explanation as to why they think 
they demonstrate our school learning behaviours.. Please hand in your entry to the school 
office by  the end of October. 

https://forms.office.com/r/UU710UYjFP


 

Please remember holidays are not expected to be taken during the 
190 school days of a child’s annual educational entitlement 

Please note the next date when the school has a staff training day inside a normal 
school week is then Friday 25th November . Thank you 



 Hosted at Camelot School 

With opportunity to  earn up to  £85 through your participation.. that’s pretty 

Starts at Camelot in 

October 2022  

Sign up using the QR 

code here or by     

talking to Miss        

Wilkinson  


